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LETTER DATED 15 APRIL 1994 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF TURKEY TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

We have received alarming reports that Gorazde, which is a United Nations
safe area according to Security Council resolutions 824 (1993) and 836 (1993),
is about to fall to the hands of the Serbian aggressors.

This is a further manifestation of defiance by the Serbs of all relevant
Security Council resolutions and a new challenge to UNPROFOR.

We expect the Security Council to act immediately to ensure the full
implementation of its resolution 836 (1993) and reverse the latest Serbian
offensive in Gorazde.

I am under instructions by my Government to call for an emergency meeting
of the Security Council to respond to the Serbian aggression in Gorazde which is
part of a consistent pattern of ethnic cleansing and other crimes against
humanity committed by the Serbs in Bosnia and Herzegovina over the last two
years.

(Signed ) I˙ nal BATU
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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